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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone : 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax : 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher : Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

 

Friday 21st June 2013 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As a reward for earning over 80 class credits this year and saving up their rewards Years 4 & 5 are 

being taken bowling as a joint treat. They have worked hard to earn their class credits and as a 

result we felt that they deserved a reward befitting of this. We will travel to and from Super Bowl in 

town via coach on Friday 28th June 2013. This will happen during school hours and is being paid 

for by school.  

 

If the children could come to school in their uniform and bring a change of clothes with them this 

would be appreciated. Please make sure that they bring a pair of socks! Could the children also 

please bring a packed lunch with them, if they are free school meals then one will be provided by 

the school kitchen.  

 

If you are happy for your child to take part in this treat, please sign and return the attached reply 

slip by Thursday 27th June 2013. 

 

We look forward to an enjoyable day with the children and hope that they do too.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Hoy    Mr Robertson   Mrs Reynolds 

Year 4 Teacher   Year 5 Teacher   Head Teacher 

 

I give permission for my child: ______________________________________________ Year: _________________ 

to take part in the visit to Super Bowl on Friday 28th June 2013. 

 

Signed: ___________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 

 

Date: ______________________________________________ 

 

 


